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The South Carolina Fire Academy requires professional dress, shirt with sleeves, long pants, and 
appropriate footwear for the training environment of the class the student is attending. Shorts, even if a 
component of an official department uniform, are not allowed in the Fire Academy on-campus classrooms 
or training grounds. Shorts and appropriate exercise clothing are allowed after hours in the dormitory 
area.  

Shirts with sleeves, long pants, and socks are required to be worn under protective equipment for any 
evolution requiring PPE for both on-campus and off-site courses.  

Any clothing found to be offensive by SCFA management will not be allowed. Jewelry that may interfere 
with use of PPE or may cause a safety concern, as determined by SCFA management, may be required to 
be removed to allow participation in the course. 

 

Questions? Please contact Sherri Bush 
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